
Creating Demand for your Feeder Cattle 
 

   We would like your help to continue to 

create the demand for your Red/Black Baldy 

and Hereford feeder cattle.  If you talk up 

Greater Omaha’s Hereford Beef to your 

favorite eating places and they show interest, 

call one of the Greater Omaha’s field 

representatives listed below.  They will contact the distributors whose 

route is nearest your favorite eating place.  Hopefully, Joe’s Diner, for 

example will start carrying Greater Omaha’s Hereford Beef. 

 

   Feel free to call the Greater Omaha feeder cattle 

representative, Brad Ellefson, at least two to three weeks 

before selling your feeder cattle.  He has lists of feedlots 

that feed cattle for Greater Omaha’s Hereford/Black Baldy 

Beef Program.  Remember that Black Baldies qualify and add 

value to the Angus Beef Programs as well. 

Greater Omaha’s representatives to call  

Brad Ellefson        605.216.6010    Feeder Cattle Representative        

June Dunn             651.398.2442    Field Representative 

Nick Rausch          402.731.1700    Brand Manager 

Jan Ellefson           605. 216.4896    Field Representative 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 




